
 

 

 

09 November 2023 
 
Phoenix Class Only 
Storytelling Project with Leeds Beckett University 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are delighted that from this half term, pupils in Phoenix class will be taking part in a new and exciting 
storytelling project with Dr Lisa Stephenson from Leeds Beckett University for the rest of Year 4. We are 
happy that Lisa and a team of experienced, creative artists will be working with the pupils to explore stories 
and drama within their history and geography curriculum. 
 
This learning will also form part of a research project which aims to use storytelling and drama world 
building to improve pupil’s social and emotional well-being, as well as considering how drama activates 
learning. The drama workshops are part of normal curriculum learning and all children will be taking part in 
the project. 
 
However, to use your child’s responses, thoughts and feelings about this learning within the project, we 

require your consent. Please click here by Friday 17th November 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to know more about this exciting project, please speak to Miss 
Richardson.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Miss Richardson 
Phoenix Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=EoGa175PekGhEs0PtJDYXLNuD7HX8VFJoif6e890oUVUMk1UNUVMQjlGTzA0NkEzU0FGSTJWQk9JWS4u

